
 

 

          January 10, 2022 

 

Dear Colleague: 

 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention/Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 

(CDC/ATSDR) Tribal Advisory Committee (TAC) currently has a delegate vacancy for the Billings area. 

 

The TAC, first established in 2005, serves an important advisory role for CDC and ATSDR, providing 

input and guidance about policies, guidelines, and programmatic issues affecting the health of Indian 

tribes and American Indian/Alaska Native people.  

 

Please share the vacancy announcement with your tribal leader partners located in the Billings area to 

encourage them to nominate elected tribal officials to represent their area on the TAC. Nominated area 

delegates must be qualified to represent the views of tribes within the area, from an area 

perspective. CDC/ATSDR is recruiting for these vacancies through February 18, 2022. 

 

Information about the vacant seats, eligibility, selection criteria, and nomination procedures is attached to 

this message and can be found on the Tribal Health website. If you have questions about the TAC or the 

nomination process, please contact the Office of Tribal Affairs and Strategic Alliances at 

TribalSupport@cdc.gov.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of the TAC and for your work to promote health in Indian Country. 

 

Sincerely,  

      

José T. Montero, MD, MHCDS 

Designated Federal Official, CDC/ATSDR Tribal Advisory Committee  

Director, Center for State, Tribal, Local, and Territorial Support 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
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